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Date: 
 

Name of Foster Parent(s), Address: 

 

 
RE:  

As you know, the Department of Children and Families encourages and supports foster parent participation in the 
planning process for children in their care. This is also supported by state and federal law, which requires that the court 
ensures that foster parents, pre-adoptive parents and relative caregivers of children in foster care receive notification 
of any court proceeding that affects the children in their care. 

I am writing to let you know that a hearing is scheduled for 
  

 
Enter Date of Hearing:  

 
 AM    PM at the 

 
 Superior Court 

Enter Time of Hearing:   Enter Name of Court:  

for Juvenile Matters concerning your foster child.   
 
As the foster parent, your input and participation in the court process is valued and I hope that you will seriously consider 
attending the court hearing. 
 
You should feel free to call me or your foster care support worker if you have questions about the court process in 
general or your foster child’s case in particular 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

SW Name 

Phone:   

E-mail:   
 
cc:  Assistant Attorney General 
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